2015-2016 FREE Tutoring for Students of Income-Eligible Families Notification

As part of our work to improve student achievement, Monte Cristo and Mountain Way Elementary
Schools are offering FREE tutoring to income eligible students this year! Under the federal No Child Left
Behind Act, families who qualify for the free and reduced meal services are eligible to receive this
service. We will be offering two enrollment windows: September 16 through October 2 and November
9 through November 25.

If you are interested in receiving free tutoring for your child, please complete and return the
participation form by October 2, 2015 for the first enrollment period. Once all of the letters are
returned at the end of the enrollment window, we will use the most current student scores to
determine who will receive the services. Since the funding is limited, you will receive a letter from the
district if your child is selected to receive the tutoring services.

You can choose a free tutoring program that best meets your child’s needs from the list of approved
tutoring programs in your area. A spreadsheet with details about the providers is available here
including programs that meet the needs of English language learners or students with special needs.
More information about each program is available in a paper versions in our school office.

Please call Mr. Raphil Hasegawa, Teacher on Special Assignment (TOSA) at (360) 691-7718 on Mondays
and Tuesdays or (360) 691-7719 for Wednesday through Friday. You may also reach Mr. Hasegawa by
email at rhasegawa@gfalls.wednet.edu if you have any questions about this tutoring program or would

like assistance in selecting a tutor.

Again, participation form applications are due by October 2, 2015 for the first enrollment period. If

you are selected, you will receive a letter from Granite Falls School District.


http://www.gfalls.wednet.edu/wp-content/uploads/2014/08/SES-Student-Participation-Form-Website-41.pdf
http://www.gfalls.wednet.edu/wp-content/uploads/2014/08/2015-16-Statewide-SES-and-GFSD-Providers.xlsx
mailto:rhasegawa@gfalls.wednet.edu

